Minto Services to Seniors, Inc.
Home Support Workers’ Award

The Minto Services to Seniors, Inc. Home Support Workers group is offering awards for two (2) Minto
Memorial High School Graduates who plan to further their education.

Awards will be presented to one (1) male and one (1) female applicant.
A Transcript of Marks and a short paragraph on Home Support in New Brunswick (see below) must
accompany the application.

Name:

Address:

Telephone:

School you plan to attend:

Program you plan to pursue:

Transcript of Marks: ATTACH TO APPLICATION

High school activities you are involved in:

Community activities you are involved in:

Write a short paragraph explaining what changes, if any, you would like to see for home care for the
elderly of New Brunswick. PLEASE ATTACH TO YOUR APPLICATION.

RETURN TO: Lisa Duncan, Coordinator
1100 Pleasant Drive
P.O. Box 1004

Deadline:  June 5, 2020 Minto, N.B. E4B 3Y6




